
 

 

The Christmas Corner  
The Christmas Corner opens Wednesday, November 4th until 

Thursday, December 17th. 

We are pleased to invite our clients in to this wonderland 

of holiday cheer.  All Christmas items will be free of 

charge.  We ask that you be respectful of other’s needs, 

when shopping for yours. 

A ticket will be handed out in the Clothing Bank Etc. for a 

one time use for each month in our Christmas Corner.  

We require everyone to wear a mask and hand sanitize 

at our sign in desk. We are only allowing 1 person in, per 

family.  There is a 20 minute shopping limit.  No Children.  

We have set these rules for everyone’s safety during this 

Covid 19 pandemic situation. 

Our hours are:  Wednesdays 9:30-1:30. 

                            Thursdays      11:30-3:30. 

                     We look forward to seeing there! 

We are always looking for donations of all holiday items 

for the Christmas season.  We are also looking for 

Hanukah items as well. For questions contact 

Cornerstone’s Clothing Bank Etc.  860-870-0500. 


